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Municipal CAOs and Clerks                                                                            May 8, 2019 
 
 
 
Re: Provincial Client Service and Streamlining Initiative and Provincial Funding Cuts 
 
 
At yesterday’s Saugeen Conservation Authority meeting two reports with respect to Provincial undertakings 
were discussed by the Authority Members.  The Province has very recently announced several actions that will 
affect Conservation Authorities throughout Ontario with more changes likely to come.   The Authority asked 
me to share the two attached reports with our watershed partner municipalities to keep them informed of 
these changes.  We will endeavor to keep you informed of future proposed changes. 
 
Authority members endorsed the three goals indicated in the Provincial Client Service and Streamlining 
Initiative.  
 
Watershed municipalities should be aware that the provincial downloading may lead to 2020 budget 
implications for watershed municipalities.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me or your Authority representative. 
 
 
 
Regards,   
 
 
 
 
Wayne Brohman 
General Manager/Secretary-Treasurer 
Saugeen Conservation                                                    


